
To Whom It May Concern, 
 
Please reconsider your approval of this upcoming bill.  
Personally, I am very concerned about forcing people to do something without realizing there are many negative 
outcomes to doing so.  
 
IF this bill passes, those with children who have medically sound reasons for not continuing with vaccines will not have a 
choice and I believe this is wrong. 
What I wish the topic actually was about: Recognizing that some kids don't do well with vaccines, while others do. Why is 

that? How do we determine what kids will react and which ones won't? How do we make vaccines safer?    
Blanket laws are dangerous. There is always more to the story than meets the eye. Let's make sure we are actually 
protecting our children and not just furthering a false narrative.  
 
Freedom is what America was founded on and if law makers pass this  
bill, freedoms will be taken away.  
I urge you to reconsider this law and instead focus legislation on making vaccines safer for everyone in every situation.  
 
Thank you for your time.  
 
Sincerely, 
Candace Boardman  
 


